
RSU 54/MSAD54 

SUPPORT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

January 3, 2019 at 6:00 PM 

SKOWHEGAN AREA MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Members Present: Jennifer Poirier - Chair; Jean Franklin -Vice Chair; Mark 

Bedard; Harold Bigelow; Goff French; Maryellen Charles; Richard Irwin; Brandy 

Morgan; Todd Smith; Karen Smith; Darcy Surette 

 Also Present: Dixie Ring; Jon Moody; Brent Colbry; David Leavitt  

   

1. Field Hockey Concession Booth: 

 

The Skowhegan Area Field Hockey Booster are proposing to 

build/replace the current booth. 

 

Recommendation: That the School Board approve the plan 

for the Boosters to replace the current booth as long as 75% of 

funding is in place.  

 

2.  Preliminary discussion on Track naming: 

 

Discussions will continue as we move forward, information will 

be brought back to the committee at a later date. 

 

3. Permission to Accept Funds: 

 

Canaan Elementary Food Cupboard has received a donation of 

$100 from Michelle Lessard. 

 

Mill Stream Elementary School has received a donation of $350 

from the Brothers of Lebanon Masonic Lodge #116. This is for 

the purchase of a fit bike. 

 

SAHS PE Department has received a donation of $500 for the 

Archery program from the Maine Bow Association. 

 

Recommendation: That the School Board accept the above 

listed donations. 

 

Next Meeting 

February 7, 2019 

6:00 pm 

Skowhegan Area Middle School 


